
 

                    LMS PTO Meeting Minutes 
April 4th  6:00 PM 

-Board Members in Attendance: ​PTO President: Dawn Sullivan, PTO Vice President: Alicia Schweitzer 

PTO Treasurer: Jennifer Harren, PTO Secretary: Amy Yaras 

 ​-Principal’s Report: 

-Gettysburg trip is set for May 2-3-4, we are getting 4 busses this year, we have 156 

Kids going and we can take 46 chaperones 

-Bike club has 30 kids this spring 

  

 ​BOE & LEAF Report: 

-​LEAF is looking for trustees  

-Public meeting Tues April 10th at 7pm, High school media room 

This is to support or not support the budget 

 

 Treasurer’s Report: 

- Checking balance is $12,540.84 

- Staying on Budget and we are on track and doing well! 

  

 President's Report: 

- We are officially a PTO 

-Teacher appreciation week is 5/7 and we will be doing something every day. 

Gettysburg snacks-we will ask volunteers to send in snacks 

-Shrek the musical is coming up 5/18-5/19, PTO will be selling snacks 

-PTO will will bring back the ice cream truck on the last day of school 

-Tuesday June 26th is the 8th grade promotion ceremony  

 

Chair people report: 

-School Store:  chair people are Angela Cassidy and Meredith Robinson 

School store is doing well  

-Jenna Miller is chairing the Butter Braids fundraiser for the 7th graders 

-Butter braids due 4/9 

 Questions please email Jenna at 

jmiller.jm101@gmail.com​ or call 860-464-2152 

 

LMS families encouraged to join the​ LMS PTO Facebook page​ and monitor the​ ​LMS PTO webpage 

lmsptc.weebly.com where events, volunteer opportunities and  reminders are often posted. 

 

Next PTO Meeting: 

Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 4:15 pm 

Respectfully submitted,  

Amy Yaras  

 

mailto:jmiller.jm101@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130634240375254/
http://lmsptc.weebly.com/
http://lmsptc.weebly.com/

